NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Clark County Board of County Councilors (BOCC) will hold a public hearing on
January 6™ 2015 at 6:00 p.m. in the Councilors Hearing Room, 6" floor, 1300 Franklin Street,
Vancouver, Washington, to consider:

The reduction of Stormwater Inspection (SWI) fees.

More information concerning this matter may be obtained by contacting Dianna Nutt at the Clark
County Department of Public Works, 1300 Franklin, Vancouver, Washington, telephone (360)
397-6118 extension 5790.

Any person wishing to give testimony in this matter should appear at the time, date, and
place above stated.
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